
To:   Michael Lewis   
E-Mail:   michael.a.lewis@dlapiper.com
From:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   November 07, 2019

Subject:   0899-EX-CN-2019
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Lewis,
The narrowbanding rules prohibit any request to operate above 12.5 kHz bandwidth, regardless of the
proposed locations, operations or any other technical parameters. So please go ahead and adjust the
bandwidth to 12.5 kHz or we’ll have to remove the entire 406.1-420 MHz from processing.

Furthermore, any operations in military exclusive bands (225-328.6 MHz and 335.4-399.9 MHz) require
an active/valid military contract. It appears you don’t have one. That being the case, the Military
Assignment Group (MAG) has agreed to consider your request only if you can select 2-3 center
frequencies (i.e. 228 MHz, 375 MHz, etc.). Please select 2-3 center/spot frequencies within  MAG bands
and update your application.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   November 07, 2019 may result
in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section
1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     51753


